
Miami Valley Equestrian Association 

Dear Equestrians and Horse Enthusiasts: 

We are very excited to announce the formation of Miami Valley Equestrian Association, a nonprofit organization 

dedicated to promoting the sport of Eventing and equine activities in the region.  As part of the initial focus of the 

MVEA we will be to work on reviving Twin Towers Horse Park back to its full potential as a venue for equine 

activities, especially Eventing.  Many people want to see this happen, it’s a big undertaking and we need the horse 

community to join us! 

We want everyone to get involved!  Please consider joining Miami Valley Equestrian Association, and let’s work 

together in this rebuilding of Twin Towers.  As a member it will also provide you opportunities to participate in all 

the exciting activities such as shows, clinics, and educational events that will come from this endeavor.  In addition 

to supporting the development of Twin Towers Horse Park, membership will include discounted rates for our 

various events, participation in year-end awards, eligibility for our scholarship program and other perks. 

The MVEA has plans to improve the Twin Towers cross-country course, including repairing existing elements, 

building new ones, and protecting the footing so it will be sustainable for continued use over the years.  Attention 

will also be given to the dressage arenas, jump ring, stabling and other aspects of the park to create an excellent 

venue for hosting clinics and shows.  Your membership and participation will help us achieve these goals and 

strengthen the horse community in Ohio.  

Sincerely, 

Board of Directors, MVEA 

 

 

 


